
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

We're delighted to host you for your Corporate Volunteer event on October 27 from 
10 AM to 3 PM at our Hospice Gardens located at 20 Dumbreck Road, 

Bellahouston Park, Glasgow, G41 5BW. With your support, our patients and their 
families can continue to enjoy our beautiful and calming landscape during their hospice 

stay.  
 

While volunteering, your staff will play an integral part in our grounds process. They 
will assist with a variety of garden tasks like weeding, watering, litter removal, and with 

a variety of seasonal tasks. Your team will be supervised by Michael Howe, our 
Maintenance Supervisor. Again, we can only accommodate groups of up to 10, unless 

spoken to and arranged prior.  
 

 
The nearest rail station is Dumbreck Station that is a 10–15-minute walk from our 
location. Unfortunately, we do not have a close bus stop, but many lines are easily 

accessible in short-walking distance.  
 

For those of you driving… We are located at 20 Dumbreck Road, Bellahouston Park, 
Glasgow, G41 5BW. We are located next to House for An Art Lover and Glasgow Ski 

& Snowboard Centre.  

 



 
Parking is available in our onsite parking lot. However, we cannot reserve space and 

the lot can get very busy with our hospice programs and café traffic. If the lot is full, 
we have permission to use the Bellahouston Bowling Club’s Parking Lot, located 

at 2 Dumbreck Road for this period.  
 

 
 
 

Once you arrive, Michael, our incredible Maintenance Supervisor, and I will meet you in 
the reception area next to our Hospice Shop. From there we will give you and your 

team a small tour of the hospice and share a bit about what we do and why your help 
is so graciously appreciated. After, Michael, will lead you and your team to 

your volunteer post.  

 

 
 
 
 



 

 
You are more than welcome to bring your own lunch as we have ample seating in and 

outside the building. However, we hope you'll enjoy a delicious and photo-worthy meal 
at our Bargacree Cafe. On top of our diverse menu, we offer a range of daily specials. 

Read our menu here, and if you'd like to send your catering list ahead of time, we can 

reserve seating and make sure your meals are hot & ready for lunch break.  
 

Also, we carry a variety of baked goods, coffee and tea, if you'd like snacks or additional 

refreshments. (Cash and all major cards accepted) 
 

 

Due to the nature of the volunteer work, your team will want to dress as comfortably 
as possible: Trainers, Boots, Jeans, etc. We do have a cloakroom for coats and 

umbrellas but encourage you to leave valuables in your car.  
 

 
Lastly, we encourage you and your team to bring any donations on the day of your 

volunteer post, as we will gladly process them.  
 

 
 
We're looking forward to you and your team joining us soon. 

  
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any further questions or inquiries.  

 

Cheers, 

Felicia Sabartinelli 
Volunteer Services Coordinator 

https://www.princeandprincessofwaleshospice.org.uk/media/rxchm1dc/bargacree_menu_march_23.pdf

